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Through the month of February, we are tracking student preparedness. 

The expectation will be that students have their materials for their class and are
prepared to learn at the bell. This will look different for each teacher and their

routines. Each teacher will go over their expectations and have a list outside their
class of materials students will need.

SCHOOL WIDE INFORMATIONSCHOOL WIDE INFORMATION



A reminder to Grade 8 parents, there will be a virtual information meeting on
Wednesday, February 12th at 6pm regarding the Quebec Trip in June. 

An email invite will be sent out this weekend.

 

VIRTUAL INFORMATION MEETING
FOR GRADE 8 QUEBEC TRIP





Barnhill has a strict no electronics policy at our
school. Students are not to have their phones on
them or out while on school property. Parents and

guardians, can you please support us with this
policy so your children can learn.  

 

ELECTRONICS POLICY

There is a scent reduced policy in all Anglophone
South Schools. This means there should be no

scents sprayed or used within the school
environment unless it is a deodarant stick.

SCENT POLICY



This week, in all Anglophone South Schools, is Staff Appreciation Week!

Every day in education settings, teachers and school staff positively impact
the lives of millions of children every day, and their work and impact extends

far beyond the boundaries of the classroom.

This week, remember to let a staff member at Barnhill know how much they
mean to you. 

STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK



The school Valentine’s Dance will be on February
13th from 6:30 - 8:30pm.

The cost is $5 and there will be a canteen
available. 

If you want to sign in someone, please do so with
Ms. Ferguson before noon on February 12th.

VALENTINES DANCE



SUICIDE PREVENTION MONTH
Are you struggling and need someone to talk to?

Call 9-8-8: Suicide Crisis Helpline offers 24/7/365 support.

KidsHelpPhone: 1-800-668-6868 or Text CONNECT to 686868

For information on other resources available in your region,
call 211 or visit the website bridgethegapp.ca





Just like tending to a garden, together we can each help nurture a
sense of belonging where we live, work, and go to school. 

It all starts with small gestures— a kind word, an offer of support
or understanding. If we plant enough, pretty soon, more will be

sprouting up all around us!

We will be selling Pink Shirts during lunchtime everyday leading
up to Pink Shirt Day!

PINK SHIRT DAY
L E T  K I N D N E S S  G R O W  O N  F E B R U A R Y  2 6 T H



ATHLETICSATHLETICS

Monday, February 10th: Boys Practice 3-4:45pm
Tuesday, February 11th: JV Home Game vs. Sam de Cham

Wednesday, February 12th: Boys Home Game vs. Beaconsfield
Friday, February 14th: Boys Away Game @ QMS

Girls game will be announced next week. 



EXTRA CURRICULAREXTRA CURRICULAR

MONDAY
-Books & Board Games in Learning Commons

-GSA in Room 36

TUESDAY
-SRC in the SRC Room
-Grade 6-8 Study Hall

in Room 38 

THURSDAY
-Books & Board Games in Learning Commons

-Culture & Diversity Club in Room 32
-Grade 6-8 Study Hall in Room 38

LUNCHTIME



EXTRA CURRICULAREXTRA CURRICULAR

-Choir Practice in Room 36
from 3:00 - 4:15 -

CANCELLED!

MONDAY
-Drama Production in the

Learning Commons 
3:00 - 4:30

THURSDAY

AFTER SCHOOL

TUESDAY
-Grade 8 FI Math Support in 
Room 32 from 3:00 - 4:00

-Drama Production in the 
Learning Commons 

3:00 - 4:30



STAFF SPOTLIGHTSTAFF SPOTLIGHT



Staff Appreciation Week - February 10th - 14th
Family Day - February 17 (No School)
Pink Shirt Day - February 26th
Winter Carnival Week - February 24th - 28th

ON THE HORIZONON THE HORIZON


